October 21, 2005

TO:

Susan Herbst



Provost

FROM:
Steven Messner, 2005-06 Senate Chair

SUBJECT:
Senate Bill No.: 0405-21

I am pleased to provide you with the attached proposal for Senate Bill No.: 0405-21 which was approved by the Senate contingent upon certain editorial adjustments being made to it.  Specifically, the Senate action stipulated that the language of the bill pertaining to the oversight of human subjects’ research should be broadened to include animal subject research as well.  These changes were carefully incorporated into the proposal by Vice President for Research, Lynn Videka.  The bill is now ready for you to consider.  


Senate Bill No. 0405-21 Proposal to amend University Policies Pertaining to the Oversight of Graduate Student Research Leading to Thesis and Dissertations.  

Thank you.
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